
Countryreport from Norway 2020

We in the Standard- and certifying committee (RVUD), are going to work together with Denmark 
for translation and implementation of the new international standard for 2020. This is related to 
small ressourses and we have very simular language. Maybe this process can be fruitful and lead to 
further cooperation between the 2 countries.

One big highlight is that the Norwegian biodynamic association still exists!

There is still a great challenge to maintain economy for the life of our biodynamic association. But 
in the beginning of this year, there is formed a resourcegroup of 15 people that work for the 
existence of the biodynamic movement in Norway. They work towards the government/department 
of agriculture, lobbying for our magazin Herba, networking and other subjects. So far there has 
been 3 meetings. These persons brings different values into this process.

The photo shows 2 of the members of the standard committee at our meeting recently at Lenes 
farm. On the photo; Pierre Sachot and Lene Stangnes, third member is Ellen Gabriel and she was 
the photographer.

Best regards to all , Lene Stangnes (RVUD-regelverksutvalget for demeter)


